
From: Catherine McNicoll
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 2/10/2017 4:52:31 PM
Subject: RE: 2016-10-04 McDermott LT Bryant

Representative Alexander has filed H. 3235 (http://www.scstatehouse.gov/sess122_2017-2018/bills/3235.htm)  which is identical to the 
bill that she references (H. 5120). 

-----Original Message-----
From: Danny Varat 
Sent: Friday, February 10, 2017 3:26 PM
To: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
Subject: Re: 2016-10-04 McDermott LT Bryant

Is there a bill filed right now that could be amended with what she wants?
________________________________________
From: Catherine McNicoll
Sent: Friday, February 10, 2017 3:19 PM
To: Danny Varat
Subject: FW: 2016-10-04 McDermott LT Bryant

-----Original Message-----
From: Catherine Oates
Sent: Tuesday, October 04, 2016 2:45 PM
To: 'Kevin Bryant' <kevin@kevinbryant.com>
Cc: Debbie Parker <DebbieParker@scsenate.gov>
Subject: 2016-10-04 McDermott LT Bryant

Good Afternoon,

Attached are two letters from Laurie McDermott, the first was received in June. I did call Ms. McDermott at that time to let her know 
that the bill was dead and how the legislative process worked. The second one she sent to you in Early September (the mail was very 
slow because we just received it Thursday, Ms. McDermott had contacted me before we received the letter). She is asking for 
legislation to reform the prison system in South Carolina, she is not a constituent but her Son was before he was arrested.

Best Regards,
Catherine Oates-Robinson
South Carolina Senate General Committee
Senator Kevin L. Bryant, Chairman
CatherineOates@scsenate.gov
803-212-6320 (phone)
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